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Roberta DiMezza

From: Olivia Hecker <olivia.heckerphoto@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, February 3, 2025 3:59 PM
To: House Judiciary Committee
Subject: House Bill 5183

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

Attn: Roberta DiMezza, Committee Clerk 
 
My name is Eric Hecker of 1283 Narragansett blvd, Cranston,  RI. 
 
I support house bill 5183 which enables motorcycles to use lane filtering techniques to increase safety in traffic 
situations.  
 
Thank you 


